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      Broadcast Crew 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

Have you ever dreamed of sharing your personal style and flair for fashion by strutting your stuff 
on the runway?  Here is your chance to participate in one fabulous fashion show this 
Friday.  THIS Friday at 7pm in the PAC Center GSA is hosting a fashion show for everyone. 
Come participate, get community service hours, have fun, and get the chance to create your 
special looks with categories such as: femme, androgyny, punk/goth, Harajuku, ethereal, cultural 
identity, and masculine.  You can also show your talent in an act. Sing! Dance! Play your 
instrument! And LIP SYNC! We will also need people to lend a hand in decorations and get 
some community service hours. Please stop by room 214 today at lunch for an informational 
meeting! (Maldonado 5/31) 

 
 

CLUB INFORMATION 
 

Reminder to ASL club members we are having our end-of-year potluck Wednesday at lunch in 
room 303! See you all there! (Price 5/31-6/1) 

 
COLLEGE AND CAREER 

 
TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
SPORTS NEWS 

 

 
 
 
 
WEEK IN SPORTS 



 

Team          Start 
 
 
 

“Good luck to all our Teams” 
 
OTHER 
 
 

Hey, Panthers: Peer and Cal-SOAP tutoring is available in the library Monday through Thursday 
during first period and after school. There's still time to get help for your finals and final 
assignments! Just go to the library and ask Ms. Magni or Mrs. Gonzalez for a tutor. (Magni 5/26-
6/2) 
 
Attention Students: If your hat has been taken away this school year and you have not picked it 
up, please make sure you stop by Mr. Ilac's office this week after school to claim your hat. All 
hats that are not picked up will be donated at the end of the school year! (Hernandez 5/31-6/1) 
 
Attention Seniors - if you would like to purchase your laptop you will have the opportunity 
during finals week.  Your Econ or Govt teacher will take your class to the Library.  If you would 
like to purchase your laptop please bring $25, cash.  After the purchase you will need to drop 
your laptop off in the library so the laptop technician can take to district software off your 
computer. (Collier 5/31-6/1) 
 
Students who pre-ordered a yearbook online can pick books up in 431 (lunch and after school) 
Bring your student I.D. (Dearborn 5/31-6/3)   
 
 


